
TOWN OF CAMPBELL

La CrosseComty

May 11, 2016

City of La Crosse Town Hall
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wl 54601

2219 Bainbridge Street, La Crosse, Wl 54603
Phone: 608/783-0050

Facsimile: 608/779-9396
Email: campbellwi(5)townofcampbell.net

To whom it may concern:

Please accept this letter as proof that the Town Board of the Town of Campbell, approved at a Regular Board
Meeting held Tuesday, May 10, 2016, a Certified Survey Map for Troy Littlejohn. I would appreciate your
acceptance of proof so that Mr. Littlejohn can move forward with his proposed project without further delay. If
you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Chadwick Hawkins^
Town of Campbell
Clerk/Treasurer
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